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Thank you!


Statement of Interest
I am Erlinda Jones, Faculty in Early Childhood Education, and I am interested in participating on the hiring committee for the Vice President of Instruction. I am a long-time member of the LMC community in my 20th year as full-time faculty. I would like to participate on this committee as I believe that the position is a driving force for the future of the college.

Thank you for your consideration,

Erlinda Jones
Los Medanos College
ECE/Child Development Faculty


